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21st October 2024  
 
  
Dear Year 11 Students and Families, 
 

Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
I would like to invite you to attend our upcoming Sixth Form Open Evening, which will be taking place on 
Wednesday 27th November 2024, 17:30 - 20:00. This evening is set to be an excellent opportunity to 
explore the choices that are on offer to you next year and the opportunities that you can benefit from. 
  
I understand that making the decision about where and how to continue your academic career can be a 
difficult one and so we are excited to be able to support your through this and help you make an informed 
decision that is right for you.  
 
During the evening, there will be 2 introductory speeches from Mr McGinnes and myself, where we will 
share with you some key information about our Sixth Form and the opportunities it can offer you.  
 
Attending these speeches is not compulsory, but will be really useful in giving you a feel for what our Sixth 
Form is about.  
 
Our Friends of Buckingham School (FOBS) Team will be on hand throughout the evening to serve 
refreshments in return for a small donation. 
 
We are operating a ticketing system for this event and you can book by clicking on this link: 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tbs-events/t-gaoaxee  
 
Various areas of the School will then be open for you to explore with your families and to hear from our 
expert staff about what each subject is offering. I would strongly recommend asking as many questions as 
possible throughout the evening – I often find it helpful to think of some in advance and have them written 
down in preparation. During the evening, there will also be some of our current Sixth Form students on 
hand to ask about their subjects and general Sixth Form life.  
 
We are all excited to be a part of this important decision-making process and look forward to meeting you 
all on the night. Should you have any questions about the evening, further questions are more than 
welcome via the sixthform@buckinghamschool.org email address. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mrs R Beaumont 
Director of Sixth Form 
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